
  



Welcome 

 
Welcome to all the Year 6 students who are 

joining our community.  

 

My name is Mr Collins and I will be your Principal 

when you join Ark Alexandra Academy in September. 

 

Our staff and students are looking forward to 

meeting you later this term and making you feel 

welcome when you start as a Year 7 student in 

September. 

 

We have high standards for learning which will require your hard work and 

commitment.  Our teachers are subject experts who enjoy sharing their 

knowledge and love of their subject with students. We also have lots of 

opportunities to develop your learning beyond the curriculum, explore your 

passions and enjoy yourself. 

 

This is a warm and friendly school where students go on to have successful 

futures. We want all students to have the choice to stay with us into the sixth form 

and then confidently attend university or pursue apprenticeships or further 

training.  

 

All our staff and students uphold our core values of faith, excellence and 

kindness. These values are very important at Ark Alexandra Academy because we 

want you to become excellent learners and responsible citizens. 

 

Your transition is a week of activities and your start date is Monday 5th July at 

8:30am. We look forward to meeting you.  

 

Mr Collins 

Principal  

  



Our Vision and Values 

 

 
Our Vision  

 

¶ Achieve the highest academic results that provide the best 
opportunities for studentsô future success. 
 

¶ Develop the attributes and skills to be both highly employable and to 
be positive contributors to their community.  
 

¶ Be creative, emotionally intelligent and physically active young 
adults in order that they can lead a happy and healthy lifestyle. 

 

 

Our Values  

 

¶ Faith ï Belief and commitment to our purpose, confident in our 
ability to achieve, persevere when faced with adversity, reflective in 
all that we do. 
 

¶ Excellence  ï With drive and determination we will achieve 
excellence in everything we do, every day, every lesson - never 
settling for less. 
 

¶ Kindness ï We will be friendly, generous, compassionate, and 
considerate to each other and our community .  



Church School 

 
 

 

 

Ark Alexandra Academy is proud to be a Church of England school.  We 

welcome students of all faiths and none.  We have an inclusive Christian 

ethos based on the universal values of faith, excellence and kindness, 

alongside our high expectations and ambition for every child to succeed.  

We pray and regularly reflect as a community and as individuals. 

 

Being a Church school allows us to use story-telling, reflection and 

collective worship as a way to explore the world and our place in it. Students 

learn about the Christian faith and its stories and are encouraged to ask big 

questions and reflect on their own beliefs. Students will study Religious 

Studies throughout their time at Ark Alexandra and will ha ve the option to 

study for the GCSE. 

  



People 
 

 

 

 
 

M r  Collins  
Principal  

 

  

M r  Sully  
Head of Year 7 
Transition Lead  

Ms Barham  
Attendance 

  

Ms Atkin  
SENCo 

Ms Downey  
Safeguarding 

  



Travel 

 
 
 

Bus  

The school is served by a number of local bus 

routes. To plan out the journey to school, 

please visit www.stagecoachbus.com. For 

students who are new to taking the bus, it is a 

good idea to practise the journey before 

September.  To take the bus, students will need 

to have a bus pass, a valid ticket on the 

Stagecoach app or the correct change to buy a 

ticket.  

 

Cycle  

Students who cycle can leave their bikes securely in our bike rack.  Students 

must wear a safety helmet if cycling and we recommend a high vis vest.  It 

is a good idea to identify and practise the safest route to cycle to school 

before September. 

 

Walking  

Students walking to school should be mindful of their surrounding at all 

times.  It is a good idea to identify and practise the safest route to walk to 

school before September. 

 

It is important that students are considerate of our community when 

travelling to and from school, demonstrating excellent behaviour and 

kindness to others. 

  

http://www.stagecoachbus.com/


Transition  

 
 
 

Starting at the Helenswood Campus  

Transition will consist of 5 days of activities , starting on Monday 5 th July 2021. 

You will:  

¶ arrive at the Helenswood Campus at 08:30am  

¶ be greeted by your Head of Year and new Tutor 

¶ be introduced to key members of staff 

¶ explore the Campus and all its facilities  

¶ have lots of activities to do throughout your transition period   


